
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

 

Friday July 5th 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Parents/Carers Evening 

Just a reminder that Parents and Carers Evening is on Thursday 11 th July.  Please send 

back the reply slips from your letters with your preferred times by Monday. 

 

3N Oval Cricket 

This week the pupils in 3N went to see Surrey vs Essex at the Oval Cricket Grounds.  They 

received VIP treatment and loved the experience of being in the grounds and seeing a 

professional cricket match. 

 

3R Vauxhall City Farm 

3N had a great time at the farm.  They were all very excited about the trip and linked what 

they saw on the farm to a non-fiction text that they had explored earlier this year in their 

English lessons. They all enjoyed being out with their classmates and sharing the 

experience of being at the farm together. 

 

Happiness Project 

A massive thank you to those of you who joined in today with the primary Happiness 

sessions. I think it was clear to see that the sessions lived up to their name with lots of happy 

pupils and families. 

 

First News 

Classes in school receive First News newspapers.  They have sent us a link for families to 

sign up to some summer reading.  https://subscribe.firstnews.co.uk/summer-reading-

2024/?fn=2245E308&utm_campaign=Summer%20Reading&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p

2ANqtz-8peHHDNzPi-

WfNfH2HTdD71qiLSyZfZHyaaxlEk5Wf388ZafoSc3xvzJHvuB8WPD95OFzuh1Z7xz2ET29J8

G1qv5chPZZUvj8dASHwfLNnSdnrWco&_hsmi=314283692&utm_content=314283692&utm_

source=hs_email  
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Follow the link to subscribe and for more information. 

 

Have a lovely weekend.   

Best wishes, 

 
 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

 


